
SOUPER BOWL SUNDAY  

Mission Fundraiser Sunday, February 4th The soup chefs of Cross Keys Church are at it again—stirring 

their pots in support of Missions.  This delicious fundraiser is a favorite.  A variety of soups will be sold 

by the quart in takeaway containers to be heated and served at home.  Our soup chefs are busy 

perusing their recipes for the very best.  The final selections of soups will be listed on the Order Form.  

There is still time to volunteer to make your favorite soup.  The soups will be available just in time for 

the big game!  Email Karen Johnson at karenjohnson@crosskeyschurch.org if you would like to 

volunteer.  

  

 


